PAGE 1 CUPE 1943 AND CUPE 1909
ISSUE 4 - DECEMBER 2018 JOINT NEWSLETTER

CUPE 1943 AND CUPE 1909

This is a joint newsletter between CUPE 1909 - Ross

Memorial Hospital and CUPE 1943 - Peterborough

Regional Health Centre. We are working together to We ask that all of our members continue to stay
informed. Despite the decision to not proceed
with the merger at this time, it's important to
stay in communication with your local and with
your local Health Coalition.

authoritative and consistent information about the The Ontario Health Coalition and its subsidiaries
potential merger of the two hospitals. were a great influence and presence in our
communities over the last few months and were
instrumental in influencing the reversal of the
decision to propose merger.

We thank the Ontario Health Coalition, Kawartha
Lakes Health Coalition, and the Peterborough
Health Coalition for all their hard work, advocacy.
To get in contact with your local Health Coalition,
please go to

produce this newsletter at the beginning of every
month so that workers at Ross Memorial and

Peterborough Regional can receive up to date,

The proposed merger between Lindsay's Ross
Memorial Hospital and the Peterborough
Regional Health Centre has been called off.

At this time, both sites have mutually agreed
that they are not proceeding with the proposed
merger at this time.

www.ontariohealthcoalition.ca

After valuable feedback from system partners,
patients, staff, donors, volunteers and the general
public, it was decided not to integrate the two
hospitals into a single organization.

The two hospitals have agreed to continue to
work together to explore other collaborations
and partnership opportunities. Both hospitals
remain committed to the goal of enhancing the
quality of patient care and increasing access to
local services.

cupehospitals.ca



PAGE 2
ISSUE 4

CUPE 1943 AND CUPE 1909
JOINT NEWSLETTER

December 5 - CUPE 1943 General Membership Meeting.
5:30 pm, Peterborough Curling Club

January 8 - CUPE 1909 General Membership Meeting.

6pm. Lindsay Boys & Girls Club.

CUPE

#q for a reason

CUPE 1909

Maggie Jewell
Melissa Lotton
Heather Nugent
Paul Morasse
Joanne Head
Janet Sheehey
Kevin Keenan
Sarah Hudson
Jen Worsley-Giroux
Travis Storey
Dan Parks
Kathy Johnson
Jody Maechel
Tamara Jones
Jessica Hill
Michelle Thomas
Kelly Tatchell
Sandy Wisnieski

THANK YOU!

The committee would like to thank CUPE's
for all their help with this project and with educating our CUPE
Ambassadors about PSLRTA and representation votes. Thank you to all
our CUPE ambassadors who volunteered to communicate with and
educate our members.

CUPE 1909

Ross Memorial Hospital Workers

CUPE 1943

Laurie Hatton
Susan Keeling
Carol Brundage
Glenda Ainsworth
Debbie Ridge
Amanda Lewis
Megan Fitzpatrick
Gillian McKee
Doug Given
Lisa Barker
Dana Kennelly
Ben Gosselin
Mark Jones

and

CUPE
1943

cupehospitals.ca



